Steven Seee
.

From: Carrie Shipers <hera6201@hotmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 3, 2025 7:45 AM

To: Carrie Shipers

Subject: H5726

To Whom It May Concern,

As an author and as a professor at Rhode Island College, | fully support the Freedom to Read Act currently
under consideration. Please keep Rhode Island readers safe by preserving their intellectual freedom and
ability to make their own choices about the information and ideas they access.

Sincerely,
Carrie Shipers
hera6201@hotmail.com



